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Kathy Groom 

OH 45106-9367 

Aug 29,2014 P U C O  
PUCOCommissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. Theseplants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public heaIth 
while contributing to cIimate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
ecommically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Groom 
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Kelly Smith 
719 Broadmoor Dr 
Dayton, OH 45419-2803 

Sep 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kelly Smith 



Taylor Smith 
6424 Greenridge Ave 
New Cariisle, OH 45344-9011 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Taylor Smith 



Robert Weingart 
1888 JewettRd 
Powell, OH 43065-8988 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

I would sfrongly prefer that that money be used to invest in and 
support solar and wind energy, which is cleaner, more efficient more 
cost-effective, and in every way better for Ohio and the people in it 

Sincerely, 
Robert Weingart 



Michael Powell 
1258HollyhillDr 
Miamisburg, OH 45342-1937 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Powell 



Debra Waters 
921 Musselman Station Rd 
Frankfort, OH 45628-9761 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Debra Waters 



David Ashbaugh 
554 N Main St #175 
Convoy, OH 45832-7736 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Ashbaugh 



Robin Bowman 
802 W Melrose Ave Apt 402 
Findlay, OH 45840-2867 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robin Bowman 



Ellen Dryer 
337 Fieldcrest Ln 
Loveland, OH 45140-8885 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ellen Dryer 



Jessica Ehmke 
PO Box 257 
Grand Rapids, OH 43522-0257 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jessica Ehmke 



Carol Rainey 
147 Beacon 
Cincinnati, OH 45230 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Carol Rainey 



Jeffrey Nadzam 
3643 Dover Center Rd 
Westlake, OH 44145-5533 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Nadzam 



Lorence Hyler 
964 Selwyn Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44112-
2346 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coai 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

This is completely the wrong direction for The people of Ohio. 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lorence Hyler 



Ron Allen 
418 Carters Grove Rd 
Centerville, OH 45459-2563 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ron Allen 



Kellye Hannema 
19943 State Route 58 
Wellington, OH 44090-9468 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kellye Hannema 



Virginia Mattson 
4917 Andrew St 
Cincinnati, OH 45217-1203 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coai, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Virginia Mattson 



Julia Deniro 
1926 Wyandotte Rd 
Columbus, OH 43212-1034 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Julia Deniro 



Marty Kuhn 
1758 Northwest Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43212-1639 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marty Kuhn 



Gordon Pask 
5743 LakeviewDr 
Mason, OH 45040-1813 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gordon Pask 



Christine Hurst 
4572 Rita St 
Austintown, OH 44515-3828 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Christine Hurst 



Joel Sacks 
3452 S Beechgrove Rd 
Wilmington, OH 45177-8572 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Time to invest in the future and stop investing in the past! 

Sincerely, 
Joel Sacks 



Cheryl West 
26930 Eastwood Ln 
Olmsted Twp, OH 44138-1151 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cheryl West 



Pat Molendyke 
6780 Ridge Rd 
Cortland, OH 44410-9627 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pat Molendyke 



Keith Miller 
1983MoltkeCt 
Cleveland, OH 44113-4341 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: Stop bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Keith Miller 



kathryn whitacre 
797 Hickory HI 
Marysville, OH 43040-8089 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
kathryn whitacre 



Roger Nadack 
PO Box 637 
Orwell, OH 44076-0637 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Roger Nadack 



Marvin Bell 
511 Kenwood Ave 
Dayton, OH 45406-5116 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marvin Bell 



Annie Kifral 
3112 Liggett Dr 
Parma, OH 44134-2612 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Annie Kitral 



Chris Monti 
27692 Remington Dr 
Westlake, OH 44145-2166 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Chris Monti 



Chris Monti 
27692 Remington Dr 
Westlake, OH 44145-2166 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Chris Monti 



Meredith Kolar 
20450 Crooked Rd 
Butler, OH 44822-9488 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Meredith Kolar 



Jeremy Yowler 
1280 Cenfral Park Ave 
Dayton, OH 45409-1603 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jeremy Yowler 



Frank Stivers 
PO Box 146 
Ripley, OH 45167-0146 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Why not add solar panels to coal fired power plants or have the coal 
fired power plants burn hay or straw ???? 

You could also help by asking towns and schools to add solar panels 

Sincerely, 
Frank Stivers 



Lisa Kenion 
15 E 221st St 
Euclid, OH 44123-1109 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Kenion 



Francis Ray 
7611 Catherine St 
Masury, OH44438-I5I9 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Francis Ray 



Greg Gregg 
PO Box 108 
Beriin Hts, OH 44814-0108 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Greg Gregg 



Joan Rozak 
220 Erieview Dr 
Eastlake, OH 44095-1122 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joan Rozak 



Elaine Doyle 
953 N Huntington St Untt 
Medina, OH 44256-1584 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Elame Doyle 



Steve Wilder 
216EPoeRd 
Bowling Green, OH 43402-1313 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants. These plants are not competitive with today's market 
prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and 
water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steve Wilder 



Bradley Unruh 
24811 Framingham Dr 
Westlake, OH 44145-4909 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bradley Unruh 



Mary Snow 
18340 Station Rd 
Columbia Station, OH 44028-8730 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Snow 



R A Mcmillan 
3414 Maple St 
Toledo, OH 43608-1123 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
R A Mcmillan 



Tommie Dowell 
5014RiverwatchDr 
Cincinnati, OH 45238-5964 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I feel Ohio should take the lead in the reduction of air pollution and 
make our state one in which people are proud to live. It is alarming 
to see the old coal plants spewing forth their black smoke into the air 
we breathe. Why do we cater to this dangerous practice rather than 
protecting our citizens and the planet in which we live? 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tommie Dowell 



Larry Crawford 
3353 Trillium Ave NW 
Canton, OH 44708-1238 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Larry Crawford 



Dan Smith 
8800 Johnson Rd Unit 133 
The Plains, OH 45780-1278 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
inti-i i-tiif Qir nnrl wntpr into our air and water 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dan Smith 



Mary Chamberlain 
102 Chippewa Dr 
Marietta, OH 45750-1211 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Chamberlain 



James and Mary Horning 
14219 TriskettRd Apt 304b 
Cleveland, OH 44111-2354 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

We do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James and Mary Horning 



Raymond DiCarlo 
6350 Lee Rd S Apt 24 
Maple Heights, OH 44137-4561 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coai plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Raymond DiCarlo 



Patricia Heil 
349 Sandusky St 
Ashland, OH 44805-2037 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Heil 



Matt Caddy 
917 Watervliet Ave Apt E 
Dayton, OH 45420-2700 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew_toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Matt Caddy 



Jenni Waldrop 
12130 Bath Ct 
Cincinnati, OH 45241-1613 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jenni Waldrop 



Christopher Gattie 
5640 Cardin Blvd 
Dublin, OH 43016-7394 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Christopher Gattie 



Don Hyatt 
4773 Hayden Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43221-551; 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
i known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
'• while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 

on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
I economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
p. Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 

emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Don Hyatt 



Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out fr.?c 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive v;,ih 
today's market prices for electticity, and they spew toxic poLV.icn 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohi?, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact pi^Hi: hr: 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's hea\^-r::Ii!: r: 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no Ioniser 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition tti los^::: 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducsr. can 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Hall 



Cynthia Morris 
615 Reynolds Ave 
Akron, OH 44313-6655 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Morris 



Lou Stammer 
490 Forest St 
Columbus, OH 43206-2316 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lou Stammer 



cindra broenner 
5281 BoehmDr 
Fairfield, OH 45014-4101 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
cindra broenner 



James O'Neil 
1016 Quiet Brook Tri 
Dayton, OH 45458-9406 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James O'Neil 



Haroldo Martins Nunes 
442 S Kohler Rd 
Orrville, OH 44667-9682 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Haroldo Martins Nunes 



Mark Grey 

Cleveland, OH 44120-2473 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Grey 



William Wilson 
2412 N Aragon Ave 
Dayton, OH 45420-3712 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
William Wilson 



Jack Stein 
17600 Detroit Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-3443 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jack Stein 



Leslie Hohenfeld 
18183 Howe Rd 
Strongsville, OH 44136-7611 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Leslie Hohenfeld 



Marianne Sandrock 
5443 Echodell Ave NW 
North Canton, OH 44720-7476 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marianne Sandrock 



Spike Enzweiler 

OH 44074-1562 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Spike Enzweiler 



Kent Cicerchi 
4720 Autumn Ln 
Brooklyn, OH 44144-3149 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kent Cicerchi 



C Basile 
2220 Maitland Ave 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223-1611 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
C Basile 



3.61 G':osm;'^-i?'X\. 
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Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive writ 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutls; 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, k-
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact publii. k̂  
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy rd h 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to ce î̂  
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducingcis: 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bobbi Grimes 



William Cline 
13375 AtlanficRd 
Strongsville, OH 44149-3922 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

This is not only for me and not only for my family in Ohio. This is for 
everyone in Ohio. The electric utilities have workers who also need a 
clean environment. 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
William Cline 



Kafrin Baker 
303 S Center St 
Mount Vernon, OH 43050-3622 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kafrin Baker 



Rhonda Rains 
4234VitekDr 
Huber Heights, OH 45424-5705 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rhonda Rains 



Zachary O'Keeffe 
145 E Kelso Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-2363 

Jul 29,2014 

p u c o Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water, 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Zachary O'Keeffe 



Peggee Beckham 
4324 Lambeth Dr 
Huber Heights, OH 45424-5932 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Peggee Beckham 



Christopher Simmons 
900 Vineshire Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44121-
1371 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Christopher Simmons 



Sandra Holtzmuller 
30 Nicholson Ct 
Centerville, OH 45459-1823 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on ray dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

There is only one motivator to step backwards MONEY. The PEOPLE of 
OHIO are not reaping the benefits so obviously the POLITICIANS are! 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Holtzmuller 



Brett Forrester 
108 E Kelso Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-2312 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, and as an 
asthmatic, I am frequently adversely affected by poor air quality when 
I pursue my "life, liberty, and pursuit of happiness." 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog, and mercury pollution. Let us learn 
from the mistakes of the past and move toward a healthier and more 
productive future. 

Sincerely, 
Brett Forrester 



Gail Meese 
15 E Lakeview Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-1214 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gail Meese 



Don Flugga 
1737 W Main Cross St 
Findlay, OH 45840-1711 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Don Flugga 



Bobbi Grimes 
361 Oconnell St 
Toledo, OH 43608-1026 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bobbi Grimes 



C Basile 
2220 Maitland Ave 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223-161: 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
C Basile 



Mary Jones 
5566 Cherry St 
Portsmouth, OH 45662-5333 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Jones 



Kathleen R Worgul 
485-30 Concord Downs Path 
Aurora, OH 44202-9127 

Jul 28, 2014 

p u c o Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
iCathleen R Worgul 



Karamy Renfrow 
24175 Front St Apt 1 
Grand Rapids, OH 43522-9409 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karamy Renfrow 



Marcia Haines 
132 Karen PI 
Wintersville, OH 43953-3836 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marcia Haines 



Jeffrey Collins 
2005 Baldwin Rd 
Reynoldsburg, OH 43068-3627 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Collins 



Alma Guildoo 
16846 Roses Run Rd 
Salineville, OH 43945-9766 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Alma Guildoo 



Timothy Bennett 
2919TarrytonLn 
Springfield, OH 45503-2141 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Timothy Bennett 



Lucky Beckett 
268 Norwood Ave 
Youngstown, OH 44504-1719 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lucky Beckett 



Michael Pacholski 
3425 Nebraska Ave Apt 120 
Toledo, OH 43607-2865 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Pacholski 



Gerald Bocook 
5203 Meadow Beauty Q 
Columbus, OH 43230-4030 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gerald Bocook 



Erin Boyd 
1609 Stanhope Kelloggsville Rd 
Jefferson, OH 44047-8474 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Erin Boyd 



John Baker 
709 Hidden Valley Rd 
Akron, OH 44333-3976 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Baker 



Mick Arnett 
4493 Hampton Woods Ct 
Gahanna, OH 43230-4109 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mick Arnett 



Karl Moore 
1300 Hazelwood Ave 
Akron, OH 44305-1726 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karl Moore 



Jean Towe 
415 S Miami St 
West Milton, OH 45383-1558 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jean Towe 



Bruce Rutherford 
1217 Plum St 
Steubenville, OH 43952-2551 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bruce Rutherford 



Chris Bodnar 
3439 McFadden Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45211-5603 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

The position we are being put in in regards to bailing out coal 
elecfricity generation is a fallacy. We are proposing to use Ohio 
taxpayers' money to bet on old, outdated and irresponsible energy 
plants. If PUCO wins, Ohio citizens lose - from unnecessary pollution 
to supporting dirty energy to environmental destruction. Our economy 
also loses; as other regions invest in renewable and responsible 
energy, our energy generation industry is left in the dust - or 
perhaps coal ash would be more appropriate. 

Some of Duke and AEP's coal burning plants are 70 years old and still 
operational. While that is somewhat impressive, they no longer meet 
the energy standards put in place to protect out country's future. Out 
society has come a very long way since these factories have been built 
and it isn't only in terms of energy efficiency but also in terms of a 
collective moral obligation towards our future as well as leaps and 
bounds of technological advancements. For us to ignore these 
accomplishments only to let dirty, old, outdated factories supply the 
power to our state is not only foolhardy but a major blow to the 
advancements in energy we have made in the 20th and 21st century. 

As a nation, we are at a turning point in energy. More and more cars 
are moving to alternate energy sources And all are becoming more 
efficient and safer. Unused space in farms is being used for wind 
elecfricity generation for entire communities. Out lighting energy use 
has decreased by 60% or more as a country in only 5 years. Geothermal 
and solar systems are now affordable and common enough that they are 
public knowledge and not out of reach for the majority of American 
families. Why would we destroy this momentum to support a dirty 
industry that has barely changed since the 1950s? Isn't it time to 
start thinking responsibly about where our state's electricity comes 
from? 

The message below was generated from Sierra Club: 
I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 



Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Chris Bodnar 



jeannie carl 

toledo, OH 43615 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
jeannie carl 



David Filing 
1543 Sackett Hills Dr 
Akron, OH 44313-4956 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Filing 



Barbara Filing 
1543 Sackett Hills Dr 
Akron, OH 44313-4956 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Filing 



Gina Ronyak 
1206 Harvard DrSE 
Warren, OH 44484-4876 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gina Ronyak 



Scott Blum 
574 April Ct 
Miamisburg, OH 45342-3900 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Scott Blum 



Debra Staudt 
2700 Fessler Buxton Rd 
Russia, OH 45363-9717 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Debra Staudt 



David Karl 
1028 Country Club Ln 
Ashland, OH 44805-4329 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Karl 



LoriW 
3024 Marmore Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44134-1323 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
LoriW 



Autumn Day 
5220 E Lake Rd Apt 5b 
Sheffield Lake, OH 44054-1731 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Autumn Day 



James Meldrum 
2260 Par Ln 
Willoughby Hills, OH 44094-2966 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Meldrum 



Dianne Kristoff 
695 Fouse Ave 
Akron, OH 44310-4060 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dianne Kristoff 



David Sfrange 
542 Poplar St Lot A 
West Union, OH 45693-1173 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic polludon 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Sfrange 



Richard Berry 
4150 Dahlia Dr 
Toledo, OH 43611-2943 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Berry 



Todd Smith 
1458 W 54tii St 
Cleveland, OH 44102-3320 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Todd Smith 



Allahvel Andrus 
3323 Prange Dr 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223-3215 

Jul 29,2014 

p u c o Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Allahvel Andrus 



Edna Fillinger 
315 Ray St 
Newcomerstown, OH 43832-1247 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Edna Fillinger 



Franklin Cox 
1107 Xenia Ave 
Yellow Springs, OH 45387-1138 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Franklin Cox 



Cynthia Pirie 
10I8SmokeriseDr 
Medina, OH 44256-2721 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Pirie 



Rodney Cheney 
1098 Shrewsbury Dr 
Ravenna, OH 44266-3587 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rodney Cheney 



Kit Rees 

Hilliard, OH 43026 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kit Rees 



Mary Ondrejka 
8811 Township Road 561 
Holmesville, OH 44633-9707 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Ondrejka 



Larry Merkle 
8771 Normandy Creek Dr 
Dayton, OH 45458-3403 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributtng to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Larry Merkle 
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James Thomas 
915 RidgecrestDr 
Wooster, OH 44691-2611 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Thomas 



Roger Cobbs 
PO Box 112 
Akron, OH 44309-0112 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Roger Cobbs 



Betty Rasberry 
1170 7th Ave 
Akron, OH 44306-2150 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Betty Rasberry 



Glenn Friedman 
14717 Grapeland Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44111-2130 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Glenn Friedman 



Cheryl Elsass 
183KinkelAve 
Mansfield, OH 44907-1717 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cheryl Elsass 



Ian Brown 
5050 Winton Ridge Ln 
Cincinnati, OH 45232-1619 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Ian Brown 



Perry Chappano 
1625 Goodale Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43212-3358 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Perry Chappano 



Matthew Weaver 
911 Main St 
Genoa, OH 43430-1419 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Matthew Weaver 



Lauren KowalskJ 
50828 Sr 113 
Amherst OH 44001 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lauren Kowalski 



Connie Helman 
495 Eastmoor Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43209-2251 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Connie Helman 



Lonny Lefever 
6290 Kiser Lake Rd 
Conover, OH 45317-9649 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lonny Lefever 



Carissa Kelley 
7606 Carriage Ln 
Montgomety, OH 45242-7534 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Carissa Kelley 



Thomas Girvin 
5296 Himes Ln 
Dayton, OH 45429-2129 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Girvin 



Tina Gangl 
Lincolnshire 
Springboro, OH 45066-9508 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tina Gangl 



Vanessa Baez 
12947 Hampton Club Dr Apt 102 
North Royalton, OH 44133-7462 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Vanessa Baez 



Joan Chryst 
8084 Farm Crossing Cir 
Powell, OH 43065-7133 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while conttibuting to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joan Chryst 



Sarah Pavolko 
2550 2nd St 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221 -2721 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sarah Pavolko 



Linda Vietz 
4917LyleRd 
Columbus, OH 43229-5307 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
On coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Vietz 



Beverly Mick 
4917LyleRd 
Columbus, OH 43229-5307 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Beverly Mick 



Pat Mackura 
1338 Winston Rd 
South Euclid, OH 44121-2516 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pat Mackura 



Nancy Fannin 
887 Elm Ct 
Heath, OH 43056-1728 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Fannin 



Kevin Doyle 
125 Belleview Blvd 
Steubenville, OH 43952-1677 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Doyle 



Emily Safron 
34775 Lorain Rd 
North Ridgeville, OH 44039-4446 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; AEP Power Purchase Agreement Rider 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support the Power Purchase Agreement Rider proposed by 
American Elecfric Power to cover costs of old coal-fired plants. These 
plants are not competitive with today's market prices for electricity, 
and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Emily Safron 



Judy Willour 
7439 Case Ave 
Mentor, OH 44060-5720 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Willour 



Barbara Midkiff 
1079UsHwy62 
Winchester, OH 45697-9689 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Midkiff 



John Mcgarvey 
5425 Eastman Dr 
Lorain, OH 44053-2124 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into Our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Mcgarvey 



Nancy Dollard 
11255 Cottingham Cir NW 
Uniontown, OH 44685-9186 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Dollard 



Valerie Hildebrand 
Marioncliff Drive 
Parma, OH 44134-3464 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Valerie Hildebrand 



Ellen Mcgarvey 
306 Root Rd 
Lorain, OH 44052-2535 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ellen Mcgarvey 



Liz Hartz 
888 W Locust St 
Newark, OH 43055-2725 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Liz Hartz 



Craig Todd 
267 W Funderburg Rd 
Fairbom, OH 45324-2375 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Craig Todd 



Philip Sfrickland 
112 N Portage Path Apt 10 
Akron, OH 44303-1140 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Philip Sfrickland 



Judy Hoss 
14300 Detroit Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-4416 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Hoss 



Jessica Perez 

Columbus, OH 43214 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jessica Perez 



Linda White 
327 Federal St NW 
Warren, OH 44483-3227 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Linda White 



Philip Cucchiara 
13980 S Park Blvd 
Shaker Hts, OH 44120-1302 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

-Subject;'No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Philip Cucchiara 



Kathleen R Worgul 
485-30 Concord Downs Path 
Aurora, OH 44202-9127 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen R Worgul 



Marcia Rock 
4207 Kinsey Rd 
Englewood, OH 45322-2612 

Jul 28, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear-PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

You, Sir, have shamed our state enough! Our environment is at risk 
because of you and your friends. 

Sincerely, 
Marcia Rock 



Anne Froelich 
3621 Hyde Park Ave 
Cincinnatt, OH 45208-1406 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Anne Froelich 



Larry Ross 
6261 Thunderbird Dr 
Mentor, OH 44060-3019 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Larry Ross 



Victoria Blackwell 
5373 Clay St 
Louisville, OH 44641-9346 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices .for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Victoria Blackwell 



Lois Tague 
6135 Carnation Rd 
Dayton, OH 45449-3061 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 
Why would you DO this to Ohioans, Governor?? We're just getting back on 
our feet but I guess AEP & others will make sure YOU ARE 
COMFORTABLE after you're out of the Governor's Mansion for good & 
will have NO PROBLEMS paying YOUR Utility Bills! Thanks for making 
things WORSE in Ohio! 

Sincerely, 
Lois Tague 



Alice Petersen 
4302 Foxglove Rd 
Toledo, OH 43623-4125 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Alice Petersen 



Anne Froelich 
3621 Hyde Park Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45208-1406 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Anne Froelich 



Marcia Rock 
4207 Kinsey Rd 
Englewood, OH 45322-2612 

Jul 28,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

You, Sir, have shamed our state enough! Our environment is at risk 
because of you and your friends. 

Sincerely, 
Marcia Rock 



Earl Grove 
136 Noble St W 
East Canton, OH 44730-1062 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Earl Grove 



Gary Newton 
302 Miller Lake Rd 
Wooster, OH 44691-2368 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gary Newton 



Daniel Roth 
5057 Bunell Dr 
Sheffield Village, OH 44054-2471 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Roth 



Robert Garrett 
8824 Pembrooke St 
Maineville, OH 45039-9203 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Garrett 



Gail Cretcher 

Anderson, OH 45230 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gail Cretcher 



Joseph Epperson 
34642 Roberts Rd 
Eastlake, OH 44095-2154 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joseph Epperson 



Geri Dehne 
37 Main Street 
Fairport Harbor, OH 44077 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Geri Dehne 



Maryann Hopping 
3518 Watergrass Hill Dr 
Columbus, OH 43221-4475 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Maryann Hopping 



Karen Zeedyk 
220 Kettenring Dr 
Defiance, OH 43512-1752 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Zeedyk 



Peter Poulos 
7858TrailwindDr 
Montgomery, OH 45242-5007 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to. baU- out tbeir 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Peter Poulos 



Daniel Seiple 
1933 WynstoneCfrNE 
North Canton, OH 44720-3368 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Seiple 



Laurel Wagner 
12542 State Route 521 
Sunbury, OH 43074-9429 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while conttibuting to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
On coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laurel Wagner 



Janis Scalone 
4398 Wayne Rd 
Mantua, OH 44255-9661 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Janis Scalone 



Edward Roach 
1705 Piper Ln Apt 206 
Centerville, OH 45440-5045 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Edward Roach 



Joseph Harmon 
6936 Winding Way 
Cincinnatt, OH 45236-3335 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joseph Harmon 



J Stuart Wells 
2544 Greenside Dr 
Beavercreek, OH 45431-8602 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. Fall out from 
coal use kills frees as far east as New England. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
J Stuart Wells 



Vivian Tisevich 
3163 McKimm Ave 
Louisville, OH 44641-9151 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Vivian Tisevich 



Gisela Eder 
2195 Haywood Dr 
Mansfield, OH 44903-9054 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gisela Eder 



Pamela &amp; Carl Lechner 
5290 State Route 534 
Windsor, OH 44099-9728 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

AEP is trying to increase its customers' electric bills to pay for 
aging coal plants that are not competitive with market. We strongly 
oppose the attempt by Ohio's electric utilittes to bail out their old 
coal plants and have us pay for it. These plants cannot compete with 
today's market prices for electricity. They continue their legacy of 
toxifying our air and water with coal byproducts. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and to negatively impact public 
health. It is also known to contribute to climate disruption. Due to 
Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have about the worst air in the 
nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants. These plants are no 
longer economically feasible. Their existence constitutes 
counterproductive, bad public policy that in addition to costtng Ohio 
electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pamela &amp; Carl Lechner 



Dixie Bowsher 
6725 Fishburg Rd 
Dayton, OH 45424-411! 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Dixie Bowsher 



Kathleen Koviak 
2240 Rexwood Rd # 1 
Cleveland Heights, OH 4411: 
2880 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Koviak 



Judith Allen 
901 Linworth Village Dr 
Columbus, OH 43235-5025 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Judith Allen 



Mary Seegott 
15281 Main Market Rd 
Burton, OH 44021-9618 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Seegott 



Henry Broge 
7816WoodstoneDr 
Cincinnatt, OH 45244-2835 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
-old-eoal-plants on- my dime. These plants-are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Henry Broge 



Ronald Boisvert 
3560 Berlin Station Rd 
Delaware, OH 43015-8556 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Ronald Boisvert 



Dana Booth 
15257 Burton City Rd 
Orrville, OH 44667-9601 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dana Booth 



Margaret Liske 
139 Elm St 
Hudson, OH 44236-3017 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Liske 



Phillip May 

Athens, OH 45701-2017 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Phillip May 



Laura Vadaj 
739 Beaver Ridge Tri 
Broadview Heights, OH 44147-
1973 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Vadaj 



Kurt Liske 
139 Elm St 
Hudson, OH 44236-3017 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electticity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Kurt Liske 



Barbara Janko 
665 Heron Dr 
Galloway, OH 43119-8287 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Its time to move forwards not backwards. I'm frustrated that I am 
forced to pay for poor planning and bad businness apparently supported 
by our" clever forward thinking" Governor. I do not support 
Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their old coal plants on 
my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's market prices 
for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Janko 



Kenneth Svitak 
15 Olde Village Rd 
Norwalk, OH 44857-2285 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electticity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kenneth Svitak 



Charles Wright 
535 Ravine View Dr 
Akron, OH 44303-1623 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Wright 



Hazel Freeman 
48467 State Route 800 
Woodsfield, OH 43793-9208 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Hazel Freeman 




